
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac has scheduled a Public Open House to 

meet the City Manager candidates for Wednesday, August 8, 

2018 at 5:30 PM. A quorum of the Council may be present. 

The open house will be held at SeaTac Community Center, 

13735 24th Avenue South, SeaTac, WA  98168. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


